
 

Next ENE Chapter Meeting  
September 10, 2016 

Lawrence Municipal Airport 

  

The September meeting of the Eastern New England 99s will be held on September 10 at 

Eagle East Flight School at Lawrence Municipal Airport. 

 

Coffee   10:00 

Meeting  10:30 

Lunch following the meeting 

 

Hope you can come for a very important meeting. 

 

Please RSVP via e-mail to Georgia Pappas at Georgia@along the way.com. 
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Congratulations! 
 
Desiree Kocis passed her Private Pilot check 

ride on June 14, 2016. Congratulations on a 

job well done! 

 

Desiree also wrote an article that was 

published in the AOPA Flight Training 

Magazine entitled "Flight Lesson: Cross-

Country Adventure - A Journey From Self-

Doubt to Pilot." Here is a link to the 

article: https://www.aopa.org/news-and-

media/all-news/2016/september/flight-training-

magazine/flight-lesson. 

  

Please share your aviation 
adventures and 
accomplishments! 

Send your stories and pictures by responding 

this e-mail or send to jannclark99@yahoo.com. 
 

 
Mike Goulian doing aerobatics at Plymouth 

Air Show 

  

 
Jann and Becky being silly at Plymouth Air 

Show 

  

 

Plymouth Air Show 

August 20, 2016 

 

Several ENE Chapter members attended the 

Plymouth Air Show - Candie Oldham, with 

husband Ray and a fellow Mooney owner 

neighbor; Sue Lin and a student pilot friend; 

Becky Cormier; and Jann Clark. It was a hot 

but beautiful summer day! Lots of planes to 

see and a wonderful aerobatics performance 

by Mike Goulian. 
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